
PARTICIPANTS
WANTED
The University of Nebraska at Omaha’s Office of Latino/Latin American Studies (UNO-OLLAS) is seeking 
participants for an oral history project on Latino Railroad Workers in the Midwest. This is a collaborative project 
between the Union Pacific (UP) Railroad Museum and OLLAS UNO’s Office of Latino/Latin American Studies 
(OLLAS) and its objective is to collect and bring to light the important contributions of Latino railroad workers 
to the development of railroads in the Midwest. At the end of this project, these histories and any donated 
material will be publicly accessible at UNO Libraries’ Archives & Special Collections and at the UP Railroad 
Museum. 

Interviews will be done online via Zoom video or in person. If you are not interested in being 
interviewed, but still want to collaborate with this important project, we are also seeking 
any documents, pictures, and materials related to your experience as a former railroad 
worker. If you are interested in participating and/or in donating materials, 
please fill out this form https://bit.ly/3i5FHk2 and/or contact Dr. Cristián 
Doña-Reveco at cdona@unomaha.edu. 

or scan the QR code! 
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